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27th January 2023  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

IMPORTANT NOTICE: Re: Flu vaccination for those children who have not already 

been vaccinated. 

 

There will be a flu vaccination clinic on Wednesday 1st February 2023 at Positive 

Steps, next to Sainsburys Supermarket in Oldham town Centre for those children who 

have not already been vaccinated. 

 

 If you would like your child to be protected against the flu, please call 0333 358 3397 

to make an appointment. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

H. Atkinson-Smith  

Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith  

Headteacher  
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